
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE ALASKA BOARD OF GAME COMMITTEE 

ON COPPER BASIN AREA HUNTING REGULATIONS 
 
A committee of the Alaska Board of Game (board) will meet from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on 
Friday, March 7, 2014 at the William Jack Hernandez Sport Fish Hatchery building located 
at 941 North Reeve Boulevard, Anchorage, Alaska. The purpose of the committee meeting is to 
review and discuss current and potential changes to hunting regulations for the Copper Basin 
area in Units 13, 12, and 11.  
 
The Board of Game established the committee at the October 2013 work session with the intent 
to identify modifications to the current regulations to be submitted as a proposal for the 
2014/2015 board meeting cycle. The committee membership consists of board members, 
advisory committee members, and members of the public. The committee will report any 
recommendations to the full board at a regularly scheduled meeting.  
 
The meeting is open to the public for listening only. The agenda and other meeting documents 
will be available prior to the meeting through the Board of Game website at: 
http://www.adfg.alaska.gov/index.cfm?adfg=gameboard.meetinginfo . For information about the 
meeting or meeting materials, contact ADF&G Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4110. 
 
If you are a person with a disability who may need a special accommodation in order to 
participate, please contact the Boards Support Section at (907) 465-4110 no later than Monday, 
March 3, 2014 to ensure that any necessary accommodations can be provided.  
 

        

DATE:  February 24, 2014     
Kristy Tibbles, Executive Director 
Alaska Board of Game  
465-4110A 
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